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@Apleywood 

December 2022 
Dear Parents/Carers,                                                            
 
 
The Christmas Parties this year will be organised along the same lines as previous years. To confirm the arrangements, 
in case you are new to the school, they are as follows: 
 

   On the party day children can arrive in their party clothes. This can be a Christmas jumper if they would like to wear 
one. Children should also wear sensible shoes as they may be playing organised games and will be going outside for 
playtimes as usual.  
 
Children will still require a packed lunch or school dinner for that day therefore they will only need a couple of party 
snacks. School will provide drinks. 
 

• Please make sure that all snacks do NOT contain any nuts due to allergies. 
 

• Please label your child’s name on the snacks and place in a container or in a plastic bag. 
 
The dates for the parties are as follows: 
 

Monday 12th December                     Year 2 (Base 3 & 4)             PM 
 
Tuesday 13th December                    EYFS (Base 1 and 2)           PM 
 
Wednesday 14th December              Year 1 (Base 5 & 6)              AM 

         
                                                                        

Thursday 15th December                  Year 3 (Bases 9 &10)        PM 
     Year 4 (Base 7 & 8)   PM 
                 Year 5 (Base 11 &12)  PM 
                Year 6 (Base 13 & 14)  AM     
              

 
The staff, both teaching and non-teaching, would like to take this opportunity to wish you a safe and restful holiday and 
we look forward to seeing you in the New Year of 2023. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Ellen Smith. 
Headteacher   
      

 
 


